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EASuapLake
From:  EA-SnapLake
To: deborah johnson{@gov.nt.ca

Ce: Alan Ehrlich
Subject: De Beers Snap Lake Diamond Project

Attachments:

Sent:Fri 2003-03-14 10:39 AM

Ms. Johnson:

The De Beers Canada Mining Inc. Snap Lake Diamond Project is currently being assessed under the
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board's environmental assessment process. We note that
the Project area is contained within the mapped range of the Beverly caribou herd, according to mapping on
the Beverly and Qamanirjuag Caribou Management Board's website. We are informing you based cn the
Review Board's letter of March 10, 2003, addressed to Gunther Abrahamson, Secretary-Treasurer, Beverly
and Qamanirjuag Caribou Management Board.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me (867) 766-7052.

Regards,
Glenda

Glenda Fratton

De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator d
Tel: (867) 766-7052

Fax: (867) 766-7074

E-mail: ea-snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca
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